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Date: 9/29/2023 

 

RE: Press Release/Public Notice for Sidewalk/Parking Closure 10/3/2023-11/17/2023 

Contact Information: 

Konell Construction & Demolition Corp. 503-668-3516 

Tanner Wingfield/Project Manager 503-519-1138 

Josh Konell/Superintendent 503-849-7610 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Konell Construction & Demolition will be performing demolition activities of buildings, located at the corner of  

E 2nd St. and Federal St., from Tuesday 10/3/23 through Friday 11/17/23. During this time, the sidewalk and 

street parking at the NE corner of 2nd St and Federal St. will be closed. Construction hours are anticipated         

7 a.m. – 5 p.m. The sidewalk and parking will remain closed throughout the duration of construction, including 

overnight. Pedestrian detour/closure signage will be posted. Vehicular moving traffic will not be affected by 

these activities. Pedestrian traffic will be detoured away from the site, and there will be no parking access 

adjacent to 401 & 407 E 2nd St. Please use caution while navigating near the construction area for the safety of 

everyone. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tanner Wingfield 

Project Manager 

Konell Construction & Demolition Corp. ### 


